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Nantida Chaka is a 10th grade 
Pan Rak Scholarship Student staying at the Lawa (Wa) Hostel.

We continue to support many people with education, both for high school students and university students, but 
we still get a lot more applicants than we can help. The tuition fee for sending a student to a state university is only 
around $600 a year. Below are three short testimonies from some of our university graduates.

 THAI             LIGHTS

I grew up in the Lawa Hostel and graduated from Mae Jo University in 
plant science. I am now studying Public Health at Mae Fah Luang University, 
Chiang Rai. I felt called back to school to help with health problems in the 
Myanmar-Thai border area. Right now I am helping Pan Rak Foundation 
bring Wa people to Thailand for cleft lip and palate operations.

I graduated from Rajabhat University with a major in Early Childhood 
(Preschool) Ed. I am now in charge of the students at the Wa Hostel where 
I help with the Sunday School, cooking, driving, and many other things.

Patcharee Sattayanuson
26 years old (Lawa)

I am really thankful to all of you who support us for education. My dream 
is to serve the Lord and my ambition is to help share the gospel with 
non-believers.

Thank you so much to all supporters, even though I do not know you 
personally, but in the name of the Lord you have been preparing the 
scholarship for me. May the Lord bless you all.

Karen Pan Rak scholarship students from the Laytongku 
area studying at Umphang High School.

Kittikun (James) Kittisonrak
26 years old (Lawa)

Lawa (Wa) Hostel children supported through the Pan Rak 
Foundation. Please pray for these students as they grow 
physically, mentally and spiritually.

Sukanya (Mint) Jataw
26 years old (Lahu/Lawa)

I graduated from Rajabhat University in Physical Education. I then worked 
as a housefather for handicapped and troubled children with a Christian 
foundation. Now I am in the Army taking basic training, and preparing to 
test to be an intelligence officer. My hope is to serve God as a liaison 
between the Thai Army and the Wa State in Myanmar.



Allan and Joan Eubank
Box 14 Mae Cho                                                                  
Chiang Mai 50290                                                    
Thailand
Phone: 66-53-869-507                                                                                                                                
eubank.aj@gmail.com www.thaichristianfoundation.org

Thank you for your prayers and support. 
Tax deductible gifts may be sent to:

Thai Christian Foundation  
D EPT. D8150
P. O. Box 650002
Dallas TX 75265-8150 

thaichristianfoundation.org  
Or:

Pan Rak Foundation sent Oratai and her daughter, Mint, to follow up on 23 cleft lip and palate patients in the southern 
Wa State, Myanmar in June. You can see the amazing difference in their lives from the pictures below (taken between 
3-5 months after the operation). 

Follow-up on Cleft and Lip Palate Operations

For those coming from out of town, hotel arrangements can be made at a special rate through Country Inn and Suites, 
2382 Stemmons Trail, Dallas, TX 75220, Phone: 214-352-7676. Shuttles from Dallas Love Field are available. Please 
contact Amy Galetzka: amygaletzka@thaichristianfoundation.org or 626-807-1976 with any questions or if you need 
assistance with these hotel arrangements.

Reminder: Thai Mission and Cultural Tour Jan. 18-29, 2018
There is still time to join us!

Joan and Allan look forward to introducing you to the land of smiles, lovely people, beautiful sights, 
warm hospitality, and good food. We especially want you to experience some of the fruits of 

Christian missions in which you have had a part.
Contact Shannon Tyson now for more details and to make reservations at sdtyson@yahoo.com, 

phone: 512-216-7815 or Facebook: Shannon Donnie Tyson.

  BEFORE  BEFORE  AFTER AFTER

Thai Christian Foundation (TCF) Annual Meeting 
Central Christian Church, 4711 Westside Drive, Dallas, TX 75209, Saturday September 23, 2017 

9.30 to 1.00 pm including lunch ($10 for food). Please RSVP to Teresa Munn, 
by Saturday September 13 at teresamunn@gmail.com or by phone 817-917-7672 to confirm your 

attendance at the program and lunch.

At the end of July, we are bringing at least 30 more Wa patients to Kengtung, Myanmar. The Smile Train Foundation 
is arranging with the Myanmar government to bring doctors in for the operations. Our team is able to share the Gospel 
through our newly produced Wa Catechism while the patients and their parents wait for their operations.


